2017 Car Show Meeting

February 20th 2017

Tom Jones Chairman

Attendees: Andy Schiestl, Tony Palozzi, Eric Pederson Paul Burrier, Bob Janis, Eileen Bannon, Dean Lewellen, John Harworth, John Dorssom, Mike McGuire, Suzanne Jones, Jim McLinn, Brad Huber, Lauren Matley, Vince Crelley, Jackie Meyer, Chuck Ulbright, Tom Jones, Verda Bell, Dave Eicke, Jeri Oman

Absent: Wayne Halladay Tom Metzger, Michael Bannon, Norm Knesal

Don Crumley with the Rec Center, did not attend

Frank, Manager of Fry's store said he was impressed with the car show, but parking was a problem for Fry's. He is looking for increased involvement with ARC. He would like to work with ARC to solve the parking. He is open to any & all suggestions. Andy said he would like to receive any suggestions for solving the parking problem.

Eric had very few requests for additional volunteers. Mostly to give people a break.

Andy thought there were 10-15 show cars that did not register. Jackie said that will bring the total to over 400 show cars.

63 ARC members reserved space to show their car. About 30 did not show up. Andy said next year all member cars will be displayed near the ARC shop or leave them at home.

600 pounds of food and \$259 were collected for the food bank

There were good results at the shop open house.

Suggestions were made for improvement. We need these suggestions when we start the 2018 Car Show Meetings.

Many non-members volunteered at the car show

See attached financial results.

Great Show Well Done

Last meeting is March 6th 2017 10:00 AM Shuffle Board Room